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                     With Sincere thanks and Warm Christmas Greetings from all at Adventure Plus,
                      Jonathan Cox
[bookmark: _GoBack]                       Executive Director of Adventure Plus
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Please pass on our grateful thanks to St Mary’s PCC for your cheque donation of

£3,000 which arrived in Novémber to support our work in 2017/18. We really
value your continuing support, it is a such an encouragement to us.

Now that we have managed to complete on the purchase of Windmill Farm, we
are at the exciting stage of starting to plan the first AdventureBase facilities here
on site. Phase 1 will be a brand new 'solid-yurt' village which will enable us to
open the doors to young people to stay on site from Easter 2018. This is where
we plan to use your donation.

Operationally we were delighted to work with over 100 children on our TA
Holidays over the summer, including a growing number of children in care and
with ‘additional needs'. It is a huge privilege to be able to work with such a
variety of young people and to see the difference that our holidays are making in
so many lives, as they return to us over a number of years. Comments from
children and parents alike are so encouraging.

We are also delighted that three of our Gap Year trainees are now employed
here full time and we have welcomed a new gap year co-ordinator from S Africa.
Our AdventureImpact specialist unit is also benefiting from fresh energy and
initiatives since we were welcomed a3 new co-ordinator and dedicated
AdventureImpact activity coach.

Thank you once again for your support. We wish you a Merry Christmas and a

Ha New Year.
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